
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12/03/25 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your son/daughter has not been offered a place on the Transition Year Programme 
for the academic year 2025-2026 at this moment in time. 
Your child is currently on a waiting list which will be reviewed on Wednesday 19th 
March. 
 
In the event that your son/daughter does not want a place in the Transition Year 
Programme, please let us know as there are other students placed on a waiting list 
also. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
_________________________    
Denis O’Rourke      
Principal            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


